
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The old version of the WAGO 2060 Series is being discontinued and replaced by newer parts. 
 
 
 
Here are the details: 
 

WAGO products are subject to a long life cycle. New variants/types and articles are continuously 

being developed, completing and optimising the existing product range. However, the life cycle of 

each product is not endless, and we herewith would like to inform you that certain items of WAGO 

2060 Series will be discontinued in the foreseeable future. 
 

Concerned product: 

 

All SMD and THR PCB Terminal Blocks 2060 Series with short housing and corresponding Board-

to-Board Links. The affected article numbers are shown below. 

 

 

Last-Call-Date: 

 

30.11.2020 has been foreseen as the last call date for the mentioned product. The last call date is 

the latest order date where you can order the items without restrictions. This is the last time that we 

can/will confirm the delivery of the items to be discontinued. After the last call date no further order 

can/will be processed any more.  

 

 

Last delivery date: 

 

31.05.2021 has been defined as last delivery date. This means that up to this date the orders which 

were received until the last call date will be delivered. 

 
 
Alternative option: 

 
There are successor products available for all discontinued terminal blocks. These products have a 
housing which is 1mm longer at the back for higher mechanical stability. They can be used without further 
consideration if there are no other objects placed in that area (see drawing below). The PCB layout as 
well as technical data and certifications are identical. 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Discontinued Version                                                     New Version 
 

         
 
 

 
 

Discontinued Terminal Blocks  New Versions 

2060-401/998-404 2060-451/998-404 

2060-402/998-404 2060-452/998-404 

2060-403/998-404 2060-453/998-404 

2060-802/998-404 2060-852/998-404 

2060-421/998-404 2060-471/998-404 

2060-422/998-404 2060-472/998-404 

2060-423/998-404 2060-473/998-404 

2060-1401/998-404 2060-1451/998-404 

2060-1402/998-404 2060-1452/998-404 

2060-1403/998-404 2060-1453/998-404 

2060-1802/998-404 2060-1852/998-404 

2060-1421/998-404 2060-1471/998-404 

2060-1422/998-404 2060-1472/998-404 

2060-1423/998-404 2060-1473/998-404 



 
 

 

 

2060-1822/998-404 2060-1872/998-404 

 

Discontinued Board-to-Board Links New Versions  

2060-901 2060-951/028-000 

2060-902 2060-952/028-000 

2060-903 2060-953/028-000 

2060-901/027-000 - 

2060-902/027-000 - 

2060-902/027-000 - 

 

 
We are informing you about the planned product discontinuation process at this early stage to 

provide you with the possibility to apply WAGO alternatives – and therefore we explicitly offer you 

the support of our field service.  

 

Would you please consider the deadlines and please do not hesitate to contact us in case of any 

questions. 

 
With Best Regards, 
 
WAGO Limited 
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